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The United States Agency for International Development (USAID) funded the Feed the Future Innovation Lab (i-Lab) for
Livestock Systems and other i-Labs to conduct research on the causes, impacts, costs, prevention and mitigation of
livestock diseases in selected Asian and African countries. These data will be shared to allow systematic estimation of
the global burden of animal diseases to drive evidence-based resource allocation. This work will provide much-needed
data to support animal health interventions for some of the poorest livestock producers.

Assessing calf health in Ethiopia. Credit: University of California – Davis

For more information please visit the Feed the Future Innovation Lab for Livestock Systems website
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The designations and denominations employed and the presentation of the material in this article do not imply the expression of any opinion
whatsoever on the part of the OIE concerning the legal status of any country, territory, city or area or of its authorities, or concerning the delimitation
of its frontiers and boundaries.
The views expressed in this article are solely the responsibility of the author(s). The mention of specific companies or products of manufacturers,
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similar nature that are not mentioned.
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